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analysis of equal volumes of vitreous humor . These data
suggest that Sema3A was induced as a consequence of diabetes
and not off-target effects of STZ (Figure S2). .. F. Binet, G.
Mawambo, N. Sitaras, N. Tetreault, E. Lapalme, S. Favret.
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that, in fact, destiny, awful and irresistible in its
operations, had evidently marked that day as his last, and
that his name was blotted out from the page of life.
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Western blot analysis confirmed the hyperoxia-induced increase
in IL-1? at P10 (D); the central outline delimits the
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Expression of NaPi2c in renal cortex by Western Blotting. .
Mouse calvarial cell culture was carried out as previously
described [21] with modifications. Briefly Sitara D, Razzaque
MS, Hesse M, Yoganathan S, Taguchi T, et al.
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One hundred sixty Earlier studies have shown that
administration of FGF increases urinary phosphate excretion by
suppressing renal expression of sodium-phosphate
co-transporters [28]. Overexpression of human PHEX under the
human beta-actin promoter does not fully rescue the Hyp mouse
phenotype. ExpressionofNa-Picotransportinratkidney: This study
was conducted to determine whether a protected water supply
could prevent or delay cryptosporidial infections among
children in a community where cryptosporidiosis is endemic [
34 ]. Mouse calvarial cell culture was carried out as
previously described [21] with modifications.
Epidemiologicdifferencesbetweencyclosporiasisandcryptosporidiosis
presence of at least 1 negative intervening stool sample ie,
at least 1 month with no positive sample separated 2 episodes
of asymptomatic cryptosporidiosis. Western Blotting Fresh
kidney cortex was isolated from 3 week old mice, and
homogenized in HbA buffer pH 7.
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